WalSh Construction Co., Inc.

1315 23rd Avenue #206
San Francisco, California 94122
(415) 665-3411 i

Randy Goodman

The Greenspan Company

400 Oyster Point

So. San Francisco, CA 94080

Dear Randy:

I want to take this opportunity to express my sincere
thanks to the Greenspan Company and especially to you, Randy,
for the way you handled the adjusting of the loss which we
suffered in the 1986 flood in Rio Nido.

Your assistance and the competence of your Company
relieved us of a tremendous amount of heartache at a time
when our lives were in a state of chaos.

I will be only too happy tourecomﬁénd you and your

Company to others who have need for your services. They
may call me direct if they wnat additional assurances.

Yours-very truly,

Upeer/ W0

Vincent P. Walsh
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